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 planned to bring us 

closer together.  Ac-

tivities included puz-

zles that took collabo-

ration, walking on   

planks together in co-

ordinat ion ñ and 

sometimes not too co-

ordinated! It was an 

exercise in listening to 

the ideas of our youth 

and realizing they are 

not only bright, but 

creative and full of 

wonderful ideas.    

   We wrapped up 

around 3 p.m. in the 

afternoon tired, but 

also feeling closer to 

our fellow LFYS Pro-

gram members.  

   THANKS to Bobbe 

for coordinating this 

special day.  
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Katy and Fran working 
together as Dona cheers 

them on.  

Restored by lunch, Program members are ready 
for their next challenges at Camp Loughridge.  

Lisa and Laura learn to support and trust one 
another on the ropes as daughters Aaliyah and 

Brenna have their momõs backs. 

One of our groups talking and getting to know one another 
betterñone of the objectives of the Camp Loughridge experience.  

October 9, 2010-  Camp 

Loughridge, located in 

Tulsa, was the setting 

for our Fall quarterly 

meeting.  

    The meeting goals, 

per LFYS founder, 

Barry W. Lowe, were 

simple:  have fun and 

get to know one an-

other better.  

   Students, mentors 

and parents met at 9 

a.m. to begin their day 

w i t h  a c t i v i t i e s 
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Oklahoma Wesleyan University Day on Campus  

September 29, OWU Campus ñ

The day was a great day to be 

outdoors experiencing the òeagle 

experience.ó  Students spent the 

day touring and enjoying the 

beauty and serenity of the 

OKWU campus.  

   Students , parents and men-

tors were all welcome to attend.  

They were welcomed with break-

fast snacks and then greeted by 

OKWU president, Dr. Everett 

Piper.  After Drs. Piper and 

Myers sharing their personal 

college experiences, we had a 

Q&A session including represen-

tatives from the admissions and 

financial aid staffs.  Next, we 

participated in a Chapel worship 

service.  Students learned that 

they must attend 2 chapels per 

week as part of the OKWU cur-

riculum.   

   After a delicious lunch at the 

dining commons, students were 

led on campus tours that in-

cluded the new Drake library, 

the Roberts fitness center, the 

famous La Quinta mansion, as 

well as the Mueller field house, 

where students participated in 

some fun games organized by 

Vice President of admissions, 

John Means.  

   Students sat in classrooms 

with two professors from the 

school of arts & sciences , Drs. 

Turner and Dr. Daake.  Dr. Da-

ake, along with his stu-

dent/assistant, Dallas Lewis, 

conducted various chemistry 

experiments for the students.  

Dallas is a math major with a 

chemistry minor and, we are 

proud to say, a student in the 

LFYS program.  Dr. Turner an-

swered questions about a contest 

that was being held that day ñ

flotillas made out of nothing 

more than cardboard, duct tape, 

and a roll of Saran Wrap de-

signed by various physics stu-

dents.  We finished the day with 

T-shirts for all students and re-

flecting on how college classes 

are funñWeõre still wondering 

how to build a cardboard box, I 

mean BOAT, that floats!  

Getting ready to tour . . . Oh, and eating ice cream.  

Playing games that make us 

dizzy . . .  

And watching chemistry experiments.  

Thank you,  Oklahoma Wesleyan, for an interesting, fun day!  


